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Monday, July 20, 2020 

 

OPEN AIR FIRE BAN ENDED IN HURON COUNTY 
 
 
Huron County (July 20, 2020) – On July 8, 2020, the Huron County Fire Chiefs 
declared an open air fire ban in Huron County. As of July 20, 2020 conditions have 
improved enough and the open air burning ban issued July 8, 2020 has been lifted 
effective immediately. 
 
The Huron County Fire Chiefs stress people still use extreme caution when conducting 
any open air burning and offer these fire safety tips: 
 

- Contact your local fire department for information on burn permits and 
regulations for open air burning in your municipality. 

- Do not leave any fire unattended and completely extinguish fires when finished.  
- With seasonal crops being harvested, farmers are encouraged to use extreme 

caution when operating equipment as field fires can quickly overtake equipment, 
neighboring crops and these fires can spread quickly into adjacent woodlands. 

- Use extreme caution when parking/idling or refueling engines on dry grass/fields. 
- Do not just drop or discard cigarette butts from vehicle windows. 

 
Contact your local fire department for information regarding burn permits and 
open air burning regulations in your municipality. 
 
The fire ban issued July 8, 2020 has now been lifted. 
 
For more information, please contact your local Fire Department. 
 

Howick Township – 519-335-3202 North Huron – 226-523-9500 
Morris Turnberry – 519-527-0160x28 Central Huron - 519-482-3997 
Bluewater – 519-236-4351  Huron East – 519-527-0160x28 
South Huron – 519-235-1981  Goderich – 519-525-7229 or 519-524-8344 
Lucknow – 519-357-6100  Ashfield–Colborne-Wawanosh – 519-524-4669 

 
 

Media Contact – Shawn Edwards Huron County Mutual Aid Fire Coordinator 519-335-3202 
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